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Tuesday 14th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

On Thursday 30th June it is Sports Day at school. This will be the first Sports Day that parents have been 

able to attend for years, due to Covid, and we are very excited to welcome you in. The children will 

compete in a range of sporting activities just like we did prior to Covid. Your child will move around all 

of the activities in a carousel with their class teacher and you are welcome to move around the sports 

field with their class. 

Our sports events will link closely to our Village Values and the motto of the Commonwealth games 

(Games for Everyone). We hope to provide a fun and safe environment for every child to experience 

the enjoyment of sports. If time permits we would love to invite parents to take part in a race as this is 

always enjoyed by all so please remember to wear your trainers! 

Key Stage 1 (Years 1 and 2) will take place on the morning with a 10am start.  

Key Stage 2 (Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6) will take place on the afternoon at 1.45pm 

We hope you can make it and look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

R Birtwhistle. 
Head Teacher 
 

http://www.thevillageprimary.org.uk/

